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Andrea Gyger

From: Marilyn Marks 

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:27 PM

To: Andrea Gyger; Hilary Rudy

Cc: Suzanne Staiert

Subject: proposed rulemaking on traceable ballots

My comment related to unique identifiers and barcoding is as follows. 
 

The Secretary should prohibit the printing on ballots prepared for voter use in any election, any symbols, codes, 

numerals, letters or other similar distinguishing marks that would allow voters, election officials or third parties to 

identify a ballot from among a set of similarly styled ballots as being the ballot of a particular voter (“unique 

identifiers”). 

 

I will be supplementing my comments for issues related to batching. 
 

Thank you for considering my comments. Please let me know if you have questions. 

I look forward to submitting additional comments on “batching.” 

 
 
Marilyn Marks 

 
 




